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Tech Tip 
 

From your friends at New York Bus Sales 

Product Effected – Units w/Specialty Stop Arms 
 

Complaint -  The wires to the lights on our stop arms are constantly breaking. 

 

Cause - The routing of the wire is in such a position that with the constant 

movement of the sign back and forth that the wire weakens and breaks. 

(Please see FIG #1) 

 

Correction -  When you remove the stop arm base cover you will notice a hole in the 

bottom just in front of the pivot (Please see FIG #2) and if you find a 

grommet to fit that hole or a piece of rubber hose you can run the wire 

down through to the lights allowing a loop to form (Please see FIG #3) and 

this will allow the stop arm to work without bending and weakening the 

wire. 

  

Figure #1 
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Special Thanks to Roger from Phelps-Clifton Springs Central School for 

pointing this out!!!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

– Specifics –  

Warranty 24 Months/24,000 Miles 

 

 

Contact Our Service Department With Any Questions 
 

CHITTENANGO – phone 800-962-5768 or 

Daryl Wallace :  dwallace@newyorkbussales.com 
Brian Lamaitis :  blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com 

 

ROCHESTER – phone 800-463-3232 or 

Gary Chichester: gchichester@newyorkbussales.com 
 

ALBANY – phone 866-867-1100 or 

Ben Reiling: breiling@newyorkbussales.com 
Steve Searles: ssearles@newyorkbussales.com 
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